
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

News Release 
10/10/2014 

 

 

The Muskingum County Sheriff Matthew J. Lutz has asked Ross County Sheriff 

George W. Lavender Jr. and the Ross County Community for help in locating a 

wanted fugitive.  

 

The Muskingum County Sheriff’s Office contacted this office today and requested 

that we help them locate 42 year old Andrew K. Burgoon. The Sheriff’s Office said 

that they have been trying to locate Mr. Burgoon for nearly 2 years on a warrant 

out of Common Pleas Court for Felony Non-Support. The Sheriff’s Office believes 

that Mr. Burgoon may be residing in Ross County. They have him posted on their 

website as a most wanted fugitive.  

 

Anyone with information should call the Ross County Sheriff’s Office at 740-773-

1185, The Chillicothe Police Department at 740-773-1191, Southern Ohio Crime 

Stoppers at 740-773-TIPS (8477), or your local law enforcement agency.  

 

Muskingum County Sheriff’s will extradite Mr. Burgoon anywhere he is found in 

the United States.  

 

A wanted flyer for Mr. Burgoon is attached to this Release.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


